

## March 18, 2021

The meeting, held via Zoom, was called to order by President Elect Mark Hill at 10:34 a.m. by welcoming everyone and a silent prayer for Pat Garcia. The minutes from the previous meeting was not available to be read, but will be available online. Lori read the treasury report, Tammy motioned to accept and Laura 2<sup>nd</sup>. Mark Hill announced that Rodeo is cancelled and there were no updates for Speech. Scholarship applications deadline is April 9th and to date only one application had been received. There will be a meet and greet late July around Region 10 to increase NTAPT Membership. The first in-person meeting is anticipated to be in September.

The topic for today's meeting was "Preparing for summer" by Mark Hill.

- 1. Start Recruiting now
- 2. Be Creative
  - a. PTA
  - b. Social Media
  - c. Ministerial Allliances
- 3. Assemble a plan
  - a. Plan Summer Projects
  - b. Think tank- what worked and how to make it better
- 4. Make school starting a celebration
  - a. Shoot a welcome back video
  - b. How to do a pre-trip
- 5. Connect Early with the district
  - a. Make baskets
  - b. Get out there and meet staff
  - c. Exchange phone numbers
  - d. Change the perception of the Department

PLAN YOUR WORK- WORK YOUR PLAN!

President- Elect Mark Hill adjourned the meeting at 10:55 am.